
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Tim Malchow, EMS Chief 
 
SUBJECT:    Unscheduled Part-Time Wages 
 
DATE: January 15, 2019 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City of Cannon Falls has not addressed the wages for the unscheduled part-time 
ambulance employees since March 19, 2009.  Sadly, we have not looked at their base 
wages and call time pay for almost ten years. 
 
On Monday, January 14, 2019, the personnel committee will discuss wages for 
unscheduled part-time ambulance employees. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Request a motion to approve the personnel committee recommendations for 
unscheduled part-time ambulance employees wages. 
 
 
 


